
 
 
 
 
 

Keith B. Taylor Global Scholar Student 
Understanding of Federal Aid Ineligibility 

 
Due to changes in the US Department of Education (DOE) regulations, effective 
July 1, 2011, US Citizens and permanent residents of the United States who attend 
the KBTGSP program will not be eligible to receive USDOE loans throughout 
their medical education at SGU.  
 
I acknowledge and understand that by matriculating in the KBTGSP should I be in 
need of financial assistance to meet my educational expenses, private loans would 
be the only available option and that I would need to meet the lender’s eligibility 
criteria in order to qualify for a private educational loan, and that there is no 
guarantee that I would qualify for a private loan. I also understand and 
acknowledge that SGU does not offer any private loans to students who 
matriculate into the KBTGSP.  
 

_________________________________________________    __________________________  

Print Name         Date  

 

_________________________________________________     ___________________________  

Signature         ID Number (A00XXXXX)  

 

 

Submit this form to the Admission Office via fax (+1 631-665-5590) or scan and email it to 
admission@sgu.edu. 
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